THE ORACLE

A WEEKLY NEWSLETTER FOR PARENTS AND FAMILIES OF



Lower & Middle School 336.228.0296

Upper School 336.228.0297

Volume 6: Issue 20, Week of December 31

January 2: Classes Resume

January 8: Parents' Association Meeting (8 am, Library)

January 9: Spirit Night at Red Robin (5-9 pm)

January 16: Barnes & Noble Book Fair

January 18: Teacher Work Day (No Classes)

SPRING MUSICAL ANNOUNCEMENT COMING SOON!

The announcement of this year's spring musical production will be made in early January. Clues to what the production will be will be posted on social media (Twitter, Facebook and Instagram) and the TBS website on Jan. 2-4. The announcement of the show will be made through the same sites on Jan. 7 at 1:30 pm.





Please support our January fundraiser for The Burlington School! Print out this flyer and present it at the Red Robin at Alamance Crossing on Jan. 9 from 5-9 pm. Red Robin will donate 20% of the sale back to TBS. Enjoy some great food and support the school's efforts!

HOLIDAY CHORAL AND HAND CHIME CONCERT RESCHEDULED

The Holiday Choral and Hand Chime concert that was postponed due to the recent winter weather has been rescheduled. The winter concert will now take place on Tuesday, Feb. 26 at 7 pm. It will be held at First Presbyterian Church located at 508 West Davis Street in Burlington.

SUPPORT TBS AT THE BARNES & NOBLE BOOK FAIR

On Wednesday, Jan. 16, you can support TBS by visiting Barnes & Noble at Alamance Crossing. When making any purchase at the store that day (including cafe items), let the cashier know you are there for the TBS Book Fair and a portion of the sale will be donated to the school!

The event will also allow us to show off some of the talents of our students! Below is a schedule of the student performances that will begin at 4 pm:

All Day - Art Show
4:00-5:15 - Drama performances by MS/HS, 4th grade and 3rd grade poetry
5:15 - Story time in the kid's department
5:30 - Hand Chimes

6:00 - MS/US Choir

6:30 - Story time in the kid's department

MAKE SURE PURCHASE YEARBOOK

There is still time to purchase a personalized yearbook for your child to look back at all the memories they made this year! Place your order by clicking the banner to the right.





SCHOOL ALERTS

With the possibility of inclement weather, make sure you are signed up to receive text alerts about any school closings or delays that may occur. To do so, just reply to this email with your name and phone number(s) that you wish to add to the text alert system.

Click here for the 2018-2019 Academic Calendar

FOLLOW US